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P.O. BOX 5151 » VENTURA, CA 93003 » (805) 642-3239 » 647-1644

10 November 1981

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 36

Nucla, CO 81424
Dear Bill:

Thank you very much for your letter reporting reception of our
radio station, KBBQ, in Nucla, Colorado. You may consider this
our letter of verification regarding this reception.

We are a 5,000 watt directional station located in Ventura, California,
which is about 60 miles north of Los Angeles. We are the number one

country station in this market.

We are enclosing a KBBQ sticker for your car or collection. Thanks
again for your letter.

Sincerely,

RICHARD BOND
Chief Engineer

RB/mjo

NBC Network Member




